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1) Our Great Grandson, Nick, turned one and will be starting college 
soon.  2) Jeff retired 1/1/18 and Sally will retire1/1/19.  3) Jay is doing 
great.  4) Jill has spent the last six months as a Travel Nurse in NH…and 
loves it.  5) Andrew got promoted to Fresh Foods Supervisor at Walmart.  
6) Austin (Kayla) returned to Kent after seven years in the Air Force (five 
of those years in Japan) and is going to KSU. Keep in touch, we love you.

 What happened to the Saltzman’s in 2018

RUTH (RIGHT) AND GLENN KAYLA  AND AUSTIN SALLY, JEFF AND JAY

SALTZMAN CHRISTMAS REPORT 

Merry Christmas and Happy 2019 
to each of you from Ruth, Glenn 
and Harold Alan (HA). We  hope 
that 2018 has been good to you 
and that 2019 will be even better. 
We plan to return to Perdido Key, 
FL for several months this winter 
and will be sending you The Gulf 
Gazette (GG) along with many 
pictures of HA. The GG’s will be 
brief, so no edgy remarks please. 

Krystal, Nick and Dr. Dan. 
They live in Aurora, CO


